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" 5/4/10 Board Meeting
Once Through Cooling
Deadline: 4/13/10 by 12 noon

TTAT1472010) commentletters - Comment Letter - OTC Policy

From: Steven and Carolyn Conner <conner@cox.net>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> E @ E “ w E
Date: Saturday, April 10, 2010 3:15 PM
Subject: Comment Letter - OTC Policy

APR 10 2010
Apr 10, 2010
Chaiman Charlie R. Hoppin T E
1001 | Street - SWRCB EXECU N

Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

_The recent, major changes to the latest draft of the OTC policy meet
neither the letter nor the intent of the Clean Water Act to phase out
current antiquated, inefficient, environmentally harmful cooling
systems. . The OTC policy needs to be strengthened significantly to
reinforce the state's commitment to ensuring that these facilities
adopt the "best technology available" based on swift, certain
timeframes.

Sincerely,

Steven and Carctyn Conner
240 Fredericka Pkwy

Chula Vista, CA 91910-1860
(619) 591-9400




